
 
 

SUPERIOR COURT 

OF CALIFORNIA 

COUNTY OF  

SANTA CRUZ 

701 Ocean Street 

Santa Cruz, CA 95060 

  

(831) 420-2332 

 

 

 

 

 

 

          MEDIA ADVISORY 
 

Release Date: 04/04/2025 

For Immediate Release 

 

Superior Court of California Invites 5th-Grade 
Students to Participate in Juror Appreciation 
Week Art Contest 

The Superior Court of California, County of Santa Cruz, is thrilled to 

announce a creative opportunity for 5th-grade students to engage with the 

justice system through art. The Juror Appreciation Week Art Contest offers 

students the chance to showcase their artistic talents and explore the 

significance of juries in our legal system. 

This year’s contest theme encourages students to express what juries mean to 

them. It’s an exciting way for students to deepen their understanding of the 

justice system while embracing their creativity. 

Contest Highlights: 

• Grand Prize: The winning artist will have the unique opportunity to 

meet a Superior Court Judge, pose for a photo in the courtroom 

wearing a judge’s robe, and receive special recognition for their 

artwork. 

• Deadline: All entries must be submitted by Monday, April 28, 2025, 

at 3:00 PM. 

• How to Enter: Students can download the entry form and find 

submission details on the Superior Court’s website:  Community 

Outreach and Initiative | Superior Court of California | County of 

Santa Cruz 

The Superior Court encourages educators and parents to inspire students to 

take part in this contest and celebrate the invaluable role of juries in our 

justice system. 

For additional information or inquiries, please contact 

hrinfo@santacruzcourt.org  
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